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Next General Membership Meeting:  November 17, 2011 
History Meeting: Liberty Reservoir – Re-Districting Update 

Who: All residents of Finksburg and its environs are invited 

When: November 17, 2011, 7 PM 

Where: Finksburg Branch Carroll County Public Library 

 

November 17, 2011 Annual History Meeting: 

Jim Slater from the Baltimore Metropolitan Council (and who was also represented Carroll County on the 

Reservoir Technical Group) has agreed to come speak to the general membership about the history of the 

Liberty Reservoir. We will also discuss the proposed changes to the Carroll County commissioner districts and 

how this would effect Finksburg. 

 

Carroll County Re-Districting: 

Members of the county redistricting commission are proposing a map like the one 5 years ago that splits 

Finksburg in half between 2 commissioner districts There is another map that splits Finksburg into 3 different 

districts. Unfortunately the maps posted do not include roads or other identifying marks to clearly show this. 

The redistricting committee’s charge is to recommend a map to the legislative delegation by December 1, 2011. 

Details are located at: http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/redist/.  

 

Master Plan Update: 

The Planning Commission's next work sessions on the Carroll County Master Plan are scheduled for 

11/28/2011, 12/8/11, 12/12/11at 6:00 p.m. in Room 003 of the County Office Building, 225 North Center 

Street, Westminster, Maryland. 

for details: http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/compplan/masterplan2011/default.asp 

 

Commissioner Shoemaker Announces Creation of District 2 Business Council: 

Commissioner Haven N. Shoemaker, Jr., Carroll County District 2, has announced the creation of the District 2 

Business Council. The Council will be comprised of an independent group of private business owners who live 

and/or work in Carroll County, MD and are represented by Commissioner Shoemaker. The Council will meet 

monthly to discuss opportunities within and concerns about the local economy and business climate in District 

2, and to provide a welcome source of private sector feedback and advice to Commissioner Shoemaker. The 

first meeting will be held Monday December 5th at 6:30PM in the County Government Building. Those 

wishing to join the Council are asked to contact Clayton M. Fischer at 410-596-5246 or 

cmfischer@ccg.carr.org. Press Release: http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/releases/PR-Haven Business 

Council.pdf 

Please see our website for the latest information: http://www.finksburg.org 
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